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 The Metropolitan North Georgia Water Planning District Governing Board met on Wednesday, 
September 14, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. in the Harry West Board Room at the Atlanta Regional 
Commission office in Atlanta, Georgia and via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Members Present  
Mr. Glenn Page, Chairman Bartow County Designee: Mr. Sidney Forsyth 
Dr. Mark Berry, Secretary/Treasurer Clayton County Designee: Mr. Bernard Franks 
Hon. Harry Johnston Douglas County Designee: Mr. Gil Shearouse 
Hon. Lisa Cupid Forsyth County Designee: Mr. Barry Lucas 
Hon. Nicole Love Hendrickson Hall County Designee: Mr. Srikanth Yamala 
Hon. Dub Pearman Henry County Designee: Mr. Tony Carnell 
Ms. Pamela Burnett Rockdale County Designee: Mr. Kimbry Peek 
Mr. Birdel Jackson  
Mr. Gerald Pouncey  
Mr. Tim Thoms  
  
Members Not Present  
Ms. Katie Kirkpatrick, Vice Chair Hon. James Kelly 
Hon. Andrew Dickens Ms. Kit Dunlap 
Hon. Mike Thurmond  
Hon. Edward Johnson  
Hon. Rob Pitts  
  

 
The following actions were taken at the September 14, 2022, Metropolitan North Georgia Water 
Planning District Governing Board meeting:  
 

• The Board welcomed new board members and designees.  
• The Board heard a public comment from Mr. Steve Williams.  
• The Board voted to approve the June 1, 2022, Board meeting minutes.  
• The Board reviewed the schedule for upcoming Board and committee meetings for 2022. 
• The Board heard a report on Georgia’s climatology. 
• The Board heard a report on recent education and outreach activities conducted by the 

District. 
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• The Board heard an overview of the District’s administrative and staff services agreement 
with the Atlanta Regional Commission. 

• The Board heard a report on the results from the 30-day public comment period for the 2022 
Water Resource Management Plan. 

• The Board heard a report on the Local Drought Planning Guide. 
• The Board voted to create the Bradley N. Currey Jr. Award. 
• The Board heard a report on the current programs offered by the Georgia Environmental 

Finance Authority.  
 


